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Autumn Term Newsletter No.13 
Wednesday 11th December 2019 

 

Headteacher Awards 

Clara, Gage, Ryan L 

 

Core Value Awards 

Arty, Ella G, Leo B, Lily C, Oliver, Rares, Seren 

 

Reading Heroes 

Well done Nilu for achieving bronze, and Callum for silver in Reading Heroes.  

                                                                                                     

 

Attendance Aardvark 

Well done to 1K and 5EC  

 

Housekeeping Hamish 

Hamish will be spending the week in 

key stage 1, visiting 2SB who did a 

great job keeping the class clean and 

tidy. 

 

 

Christmas Lunch – Last Chance to Order 
The Christmas Lunch is on Thursday 19th December. We will assume all children in KS1 and Foundation Stage will 

have a school meal this day unless we hear otherwise.  Children in KS2 (Years 3–6) that have to pay for a school 

meal need to pre order their meal.  The deadline for this has had to be extended to the end of Thursday 12th 

December, because we still have relatively few numbers ordered.  Last year we still had people trying to order a 

school meal on the day. THIS CANNOT HAPPEN THIS YEAR!   

 

After Thursday if they have not ordered a Christmas Lunch we will assume they are having a home 

packed lunch. It is important that meals are ordered in advance so that we can let the kitchen know how much to 

cook. 

 

Please visit Parentpay to order and pay for a Christmas Lunch.  
 

 

Disabled Parking 

We understand that the area around the school is busy at the start and the end of the school day, however once 

again we need to remind parents not to use the disabled parking spaces unless you have a blue disabled 

parking badge. This applies for any time of day, and for any length of time.   

School Office 

 

 

Mayfield’s Christmas Jumper Day 

Children are welcome to wear Christmas jumpers and other festive attire the 

day that Christmas Lunch will be served – Thursday 19th December.   

 

 

 

 

Headteachers: Mrs P Ayliffe & Mrs S Stepney  

Mayfield Primary School  

Warwick Road, Cambridge, CB4 3HN  

Telephone: 01223 712127 

E-mail: office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk   

Website: www.mayfield.cambs.sch.uk  

 

mailto:office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.mayfield.cambs.sch.uk/
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Staff Panto – Aladdin  

After sadly having to cancel the Staff Pantomime performance to parents last year, 

the team are back, this time for a Mayfield adaptation of Aladdin.  Oh yes they 

are!!!  

The date for this unique (!) performance is Thursday 19th December at 3.45pm. 

Children will also have the opportunity to see the panto during the school day on 

Wednesday.  There will not be tickets or reserving seats but please understand 

that space in the Large Hall is limited.   

There will be a collection, with donations going to supplies for the school. 

 

Disco Tickets 

PTA Winter Disco Tickets purchased on ParentPay will start to be handed out on Thursday.  Please keep an eye out 

in your child’s book bag if you have purchased. 

 

School Meals 

There has been some confusion recently over meal choices for school dinner.  The school caterers, Lunchtime Co. 

provide a variety of options every day, and children have the opportunity to choose what they want to eat once they 

get to the dinner hall.  It is not possible for children to order a specific meal in the morning.   

Office 

Staff Presents  

Thank you for all the donations towards the staff massage. 20 members of staff enjoyed a massage today. With over 

60 members of staff in the school, surplus contributions will be used for something for all school staff to enjoy to 

enhance well-being.  Ideas being considered at the moment are staff lunch in school, something for the staff room or 

a charity donation.  THANK YOU!! 
 

Inspire 2020 

You will all remember the beautiful artwork that the children created for the end of year art exhibition, insprired by 

the painting below.  The artwork was entered into the Fitzwilliam Museum’s ‘Inspire 2020’ competition. We are 

delighted to let you know that the year one artwork was selected to be part of the exhibition.   

We would encourage you to visit the museum to see the inspiring artwork of not only Mayfield children, but all the 

other schools that were selected.   The museum is free to visit just follow the link below for more information: 

https://www.fitzmuseum.cam.ac.uk/calendar/whatson/inspire-celebration-childrens-art-response-jacopo-del-sellaios-

cupid-and-psyche 
 

Activities to do at home and 'out and about': 
In the weeks between the e-safety bulletins we will be sending out information about free events or suggestions of 

some fun activities your children might like to do. 

 Visit the Fitzwilliam Museum to see the wonderful year one artwork on display as part of the 'Inspire 2020' 

competition on display in gallery ten.  There are lots of other galleries to wander around and look at whilst 

you are there. 

 Have a go at some origami.  Use old magazines, newspaper or plain paper which you could colour first.  

Instructions for two types of stars and a box with a lid are attached. 

Mrs Stepney 

 

 

 

 

Clubbercise with Lisa Le Moal 

Lisa will be starting Clubbercise classes at Mayfield in the New Year, starting on 

Thursday 9th January 7.15 – 8.15pm.  To reserve a place please go to  

www.bookwhen.com/clubbercisewithlisa31   
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For further dates and information please refer to the school website http://mayfieldcambridge.org/   

 

Thank you to all those who have registered, please keep sharing the scheme. 

   Our new total is £172.41    

The link to keep sharing is:  https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/36988 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 11th December KS2 Christmas Event at St. Matthew’s Church 

6.30pm 

Thursday 12th December  FS/Yr1 Christmas performance 2pm 

Friday 13th December  FS/Yr1 Christmas performance 9.30am 

Monday 16th December Winter Craft Day 

Wednesday 18th December PTA Winter Disco 

Thursday 19th December Staff Panto Performance 

Large Hall 3.45pm 

http://mayfieldcambridge.org/
https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/36988

